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HB3166 is the same as the rank choice voting that was voted down last fall with a 

large margin of all Oregonians saying NO.  As a legislator you to be taking care of 

what Oregon wants not what you want.  We said a resounding no to rank choice 

voting.  This bill should just die and not be moved forward we have already spoken. 

VOTE NO as we said we wanted. 


